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From:                                              Locklear, Angela <alocklear@harfordcountymd.gov> 
Subject: Record Request - 1825 Grempler Way

 

Good Morning, 

 

I received your record request for 1825 Grempler Way. Unfortunately, we have no permits on file for this 
address. I did not find any code violations or fines due.

 
 

Have a great day! 

 
 
Public Information Disclaimer Notice: 
The record request investigation by Harford County Department of Inspections, Licenses and Permits 
(Department) regarding code compliance, permits, or inspection history for this property was limited to a 
review of the permitting records maintained by the Department and records contained in the Permit 
Management Software System utilized by Harford County Government.  The Department has not conducted an 
on-site inspection or evaluation of the current condition of this property and, therefore, cannot confirm that the 
property is presently in compliance with applicable codes, rules, or regulations either of this Department or any 
Agency that may have jurisdiction over the property. 
 
 
 
If you have a few moments, please take our survey to let us know how we did: 
https://www.harfordcountymd.gov/FormCenter/DILP-50/Permit-Center-Customer-Survey-183 
 
 

   Angela Locklear I Customer Support Analyst 
   Department of InspecƟons, Licenses & Permits   
   220 S. Main Street, 1st Floor I Bel Air, MD  21014 
   410.638.3424 x 1407  I  
   alocklear@harfordcountymd.gov I www.harfordcountymd.gov         

 
 


